
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 October 2005 

10. SHEFFIELD CRESCENT – NEW BUS STOP LOCATION 
 
 Consideration was given to a report from the Transport and City Streets Unit seeking the Board’s 

approval to install a bus shelter at 35 Sheffield Crescent. 
 
 A submission was also tabled from Redwood Garden Holdings Limited objecting inter alia, to the 

proposed bus shelter. 
 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 1. Receive the submission from Redwood Garden Holdings Ltd. 
 
 2. Approve the installation of a bus shelter at the bus stop along the frontage of 35 Sheffield 

Crescent. 
 
 3. Authorise staff to issue the appropriate notices in terms of s339 of the Local Government Act 

(1974). 
 
 (Note:  Pat Harrow declared an interest in this item and retired from the board room for the discussion 

and voting thereon.) 
 
 


